
 

REMINDER: Nurse Practitioner Board Certificate 
 

Dear Provider, 

Health Choice Arizona and Health Choice Pathway requires verification of board certification, 

when applicable, for all Nurse Practitioners to finalize credentialing.  

Aperture conducts credentialing on behalf of Health Choice and is unable to verify certification if 

it is not listed within the Specialties section of your CAQH application.  

Failure to include specialty board certification information will cause delays in processing and may 

result in cancellation of your application to participate.  

Your application is not considered complete until the Specialties section of the CAQH has been 

completed.  

To make changes to your specialty or board certification: 

 Log in to your CAQH 

 Access the Specialties section 

 Select the NUCC Grouping Nursing Service Providers and follow prompts to input board 

certification and/or specialty information 

 
Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our members and ensuring the provision 

of quality care and services.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education-related material, please visit 

us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 


